Dear 3" & 4™ Grade Families,

T am proud to announce that the Third & Fourth Grades have begun their preparation for this year's Spring
Music Program. The students are working very hard and are extremely excited. This year's performance is
called, " Best Self, Best Work, Best World!" The performance will be held on:

X Ex e Tuesday, March 11™
e

Jordan "High" School Auditorium

5:00 PM - 3rd Grade Classes
6:30 PM - 4th Grade Classes

BE YOUR BEST! Today we celebrate our best self, our best work, our best world! Join us as we dedicate
ourselves to always try to take the high road, and treat our friends, family and even strangers with courtesy
and respect. To be a real champion means to share the gold at the end of our rainbow so that everyone gets
a chance to be their best!
As you may know, putting on a program is a very big task. Because of this, I am looking for volunteers to help
out. Although this years’ 3rd & 4th Grade Program is a little scaled back in comparison to past years due to
having to shift the Music Room to a different classroom for the rest of the year with space and access to
supplies being limited, I would sftill like fo open it up for volunteers fo help decorate our stage
backdrop/scenery. I will put home projects on hold for now, for I don't think we will need any help with this,
but I will let you know if anything pops up : ) If you are talented, or not, and would love to help out, your
time and effort would be greatly appreciated. Please fill out the information below and return it to school
as soon as possible. T will be contacting you by e-mail, so if you do not have one, please let me know.
Donations: If you would still like to help out in some way and are not able to give your time, you are welcome
to make a monetary donation to the JES Music Program. You can send a check/money in to the JES office or
make a donation through Infinite Campus by selecting JES Music in the donation area. Any questions please
contact the school office. These donations truly help provide funds for our music programs, lessons and
classroom instruments/supplies.
Thank you for all of your support, and I know you will enjoy the show. More specific information about arrival
times the night of the program and what each student will need to wear will be coming soon.
Sincerely,
Mindy Foyer
Music Specialist

Volunteer Name

Student Name Class

Phone Number E-mail

I would like to help with:
____ Stage Scenery (at school work, during before or after &/or the day of March 11th)

Stage Clean Up (after the 4th Grade 6:30pm performance, help take down the scenery, equipment
and load into Ms. Foyer's car :)



